

THE NORTH SOUTH UNIVERSITY TRUST

21st July 2025

Dr. Md. Sabur Khan Chairman

Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh (APUB) & Chairman, Board of Trustees (BOT) Daffodil International University (DIU)

Heartiest Congratulations!

Dear Sabur Bhai,

It is with great pleasure and admiration that I extend my heartfelt congratulations to you on being elected as the Chairman of the Association of Private Universities of Bangladesh (APUB).

Your visionary leadership at Daffodil International University and your tireless commitment to enhancing the standards of higher education in Bangladesh have long been a source of inspiration. Your election as Chairman of APUB is not only a recognition of your remarkable contributions to the academic sector but also a testament to the trust and confidence placed in your capabilities by your peers.

We are confident that under your dynamic leadership, APUB will continue to uphold its mission of ensuring quality education, promoting a congenial academic environment, advocating for effective policies, and fostering international standards across private universities in Bangladesh.

Wishing you great success in this esteemed role. May your tenure be marked by impactful achievements and positive transformation in the private higher education sector of our country.

Thank you.

With best regards,

Aziz Al Kaiser

Chairman

Board of Trustees